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Kia ora koutou katoa

The beginning of the week may have been disrupted during the cyclone, however students returned to school 
having completed their learning online demonstrating once again their resilience and courage. We would like 
to acknowledge that this has been a very difficult time for some of our families and thank them for their support 
of their children’s learning.

It has been a pleasure to be able to attend several sporting fixtures this week. The Senior Boys Volleyball team 
impressed with their professional approach to training. Meeting whānau and friends at the Cricket match on 
Saturday was made even more pleasing by the OHS win.

The Onehunga High School kapa haka group opened the 2023 Blues season at the Cloud in Auckland yester-
day. The whanaungatanga displayed by the group made for a powerful and impressive performance. A second 
group of OHS students will begin the Blues Youth Leadership programme next week.

Trials for the Junior Emerging Talent squads took place on Thursday morning. Director of Sport Mr Chad 
Coombes is impressed by the number of very talented sports people who trialled.

Upcoming…

Monday 20th Feb    JETS Parents Evening
Tuesday 21st Feb    Blues Sport Leadership programme begins.
Tuesday 21st Feb    Level 3 Business Kick start day at AUT.

Noho ora mai

Shameen Hayat

Tumuaki | Principal


